
 

 
 VINEYARD OF GOD 
CHRISTIAN SCHOOL 
 

REVISED PLAN - MARCH 2021 
 

March 10, 2021 
 

Greetings VOG Family, 
 
As of March 15th, 2021, the following changes will go into effect: 
 
GENERAL SAFETY 
 
TEMPERATURE CHECKS: Temperature checks will no longer be mandatory to enter the 
facility. 
 
CHAPEL/VISITORS: VOG will no longer have an attendee limit. However, please continue to 
be mindful of others' personal space.  
 
DROP OFF/ DISMISSAL  
 
Drop-off hours: 7:30 a.m. to  8:15 a.m. Gates will be closed at 8:15 a.m.  
 
DROP-OFF: Parents will be permitted to enter and drop-off their child(ren). 

Note: Students arriving on campus after school has started must contact the school office 
before arriving. Staff members will then meet the student(s) outside of the building and 
take them to their classroom. However, please be mindful of our staff and arrive on time. 
 

PICK-UP: Parents will continue to drive through to pick-up their child(ren). 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Berenice 
School Director 
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